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Our Ref: RD/CH  
 
Monday 25th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Protective Behaviours and RSHE parent information session 

 
At Temple Meadow, Learning 4 Life is our bespoke PSHE (personal, social and health education) curriculum which has been carefully 
designed to develop the knowledge, skills and attributes pupils need to keep themselves healthy and safe, and prepare them for future 
learning and employment. Our curriculum intention is to develop pupils’ skills and attributes such as resilience, self-esteem, risk-
management, team-working and critical thinking. 
 
There are two key elements that underpin our Learning 4 Life curriculum – Protective Behaviours and the RSHE (relationships, sex and 
health education) statutory guidance. Both of these are integral to our school’s effective safeguarding culture and in developing pupils’ 
social, emotional and mental well-being. Furthermore, Protective Behaviours plays a key role in our school behaviour policy 
implementation.  
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to find out more about Protective Behaviours and RSHE at Temple Meadow, as well as offering 
you a flavour of our Learning 4 Life curriculum. On Thursday 19th October 2023, we will be offering a Parent/Carer information session 
where you can find out more about: 
 

• RSHE statutory guidance and what this means for your child at Temple Meadow 
• The two key themes of Protective Behaviours that we teach and the strategies that we use to support and empower children 
• Our wider Learning 4 Life curriculum, which includes themes such as Fit 4 Life, Aiming High and Perfect Planet 
• How you can explore and implement some of the key aspects at home with your child(ren).  

 
If you do wish to attend, please complete and return the reply slip at the bottom of this letter to the School Office. We do request that 
children do not attend the session as the content of some aspects may not be suitable for all age groups. Entrance will be via the white 
Dance Studio entrance doors on the Wright’s Lane car park.  Please note that this is a repeat of the sessions delivered last academic year.  
 
We understand that not all of you who wish to attend will be available on this day. We are working on collating a parent information leaflet 
on Protective Behaviours, RSHE and Learning 4 Life and we will circulate this once completed, in addition to uploading it to our school 
website.  
 
Please return the below reply slip to the School Office no later than Tuesday 17th October 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Dale 
Deputy Headteacher & DSL 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Protective Behaviours and RSHE parent information session 
 
I _____________________________________ Parent/Carer of ___________________________________ class ______________ would 
like to attend the parent information session. 
                
Total number of adults in attendance: _______   


